
 

 

WELCOME! 
 

We would like to welcome… 
 

Jamie Fuller 

Our new FBC Custodian 

 

Ramona Villalpando  

Our new Sunday Custodian 

 
                                                                            

Derek Corder 

Our new Lawn Groomer 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
                                

June 5, 2022  
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WELCOME 

Psalm 122:1 says, “I was glad when they said to me, Let 

us go into the house of the Lord.” 

 

Thanks for joining us this morning.  We are so glad 

you are here and have connected with this church 

family as we fellowship and worship the Lord Jesus.  It is 

great to be in the house of the Lord today—looking 

ahead to a new year and new blessings!  

No matter what you’ve been through or what 

questions you might have about God and faith, our 

church family is a place where you’ll find the love, 

grace and forgiveness Jesus gives. 

 We hope you will come back and join us again. 

for more worship and fellowship. 
  

NURSERY 

 

Is available for you to use this 

morning.  It’s upstairs, down the 

hall on the right.  Lucy or Phyllis are 

ready to meet and take care of 

your little ones while you enjoy this 

morning’s worship service.  

_______________________________ 

 

CONTACT US 

 

Office: 541.482.3836 

Fax:  541.482.3975 

Web: fbcashland.com 

 

         Social Media: 

            

WEEKLY EVENTS 
 

SUNDAY 

Worship, 10:30 AM 

Prayer 

 

MONDAY 

 
 
 

TUESDAY 

 

 

WEDNESDAY 

Elder Meeting, 7 AM 

Women’s Bible Study,  

8:45 AM – Library 

 

 

THURSDAY  

Worship Practice. 11 AM 

 

 

Our Hope is that FBC is a 

place of ... 
 

 

... worship, as believers praise 

and honor the Lord 

transparently  

 

... encouragement, as believers 

fellowship genuinely  

 

... discipleship, as believers 

hear God’s Word consistently 

 

... growth, as believers are 

provided with tools for 

ministering effectively 

 

... urgency, as believers reach 

out to the lost compassionately. 

 
 

 

 

  

 

JUNE PRAYER FOCUS  
 

We invite you to pray for each of 

the prayer focuses below...or, drop 

a note to one or each of them... 
 

 

El Sauzal Orphanage 
 

 

 

 

                                       

Medford Gospel Mission 
 



 

 

   

 

EVENTS, MINISTRIES & OPPORTUNITIES 
 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Taking a Summer Break.  Will resume in the Fall. 

 

 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG 

Thank you for saving your change for the young Moms and 

their new babes in the Rogue Valley.  If you didn’t get your 

bottle in on time, just drop it off in the office. 

 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Taking a Summer Break.  Will resume in the Fall. 

 

 

PRIMETIMERS 

Our PrimeTimers are taking a Summer Break!  PrimeTimers 

will re-start in September. 

 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

More month than paycheck?  Feel free to help yourself to a 

bag of groceries from the Food Pantry.  The Food Pantry is 

the white cupboard in the Fellowship Hall.  And ... Thank 

You to all of you for your ‘WONDERFUL’ contributions.  ♥ 
 
 

WOMEN’S MISSIONARY FELLOWSHIP 

WMF will be meeting on Thursday, June 9th at 10 AM at 

Diana Nelson’s Home for a brunch.  If you plan to attend, 

please contact Lorraine Hays—541-897-0812 or Diana 

Nelson—541-512-1412 to R.S.V.P. 

 
Coming up … 

Father’s Day … June 19th  

Blood Drive … June 23rd … 9 AM-2 PM 

 

 If you would like to connect to WiFi, please use network FBCGUEST 

and password fbc4wifi 

  

 

 


